10th December, 2007
Complaint No. 460 – Shri R.L. Kain addressed to SHO, PS Defence Colony with copy to other authorities including Delhi Medical Council, alleging unethical conduct 
on the part of doctors of AIIMS by resorting to strike, was taken up for screening before the Executive Committee of Delhi Medical Council.  

The following Members were present :-

(a) Dr. A.K. Agarwal

Chairman

(b) Dr. I.P. Dhalla

Member

(c) Dr. O.P. Tandon

Member

(d) Dr. Jilie Devi

Member 

(e) Dr. H.C. Gupta 

Member

On perusal of the complaint, it was observed by the Committee that the same is not only pre-mature but general and administrative in nature.  It was also noted that a similar matter pertaining to strikes by doctors of AIIMS, wherein Delhi Medical Council is also a party, is pending adjudication in the High Court of Delhi in CWP No. 8832/2006.
In view of the above, the Committee observed that this complaint does not merit investigation and the same stands disposed.

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)
      Secretary 

